
From: Planning Consultations - E&E [mailto:PlanningConsultations@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 23 January 2018 08:50 
To: Planning 
Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation - 17/02168/LB 
 
Good Morning 
 
LB applications are not dealt with under the single response process, please consult directly with the 
relevant officers. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk [mailto:planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk] 
Sent: 22 January 2018 15:33 
To: Planning Consultations - E&E 
Subject: Planning Application Consultation - 17/02168/LB 
 
Please see attached consultation document. 
 
Regards 
Development Management 
 
Cherwell District Council 
Extension: 7006 
Direct Tel: 01295 227006 
mailto:planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk 
www.cherwell.gov.uk 
 
Details of applications are available to view through the Councils Online Planning Service at 
http://www.publicaccess.cherwell.gov.uk/online-applications 
 
Instructions on how to use the Public Access service to view, comment on and keep track of 
applications can be found at http://www.cherwell.gov.uk/viewplanningapp 
 
 
This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged 
information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately. 
 
Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software 
viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. 
You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 
 
Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender 
and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of 
action. 
This email, including attachments, may contain confidential information. If you have received it in 
error, please notify the sender by reply and delete it immediately. Views expressed by the sender 
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may not be those of Oxfordshire County Council. Council emails are subject to the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000. http://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/emaildisclaimer. 
 
 
This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged 
information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately. 
 
Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software 
viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. 
You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 
 
Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender 
and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of 
action. 
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